From: SuezCQ

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please Deny Permit
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 11:39:11 AM

Please deny the Reg 5 permit for C&H Swine factory in the Buffalo River Watershed.

Once this is permitted, there will be no returning this state to it's once natural
beauty and ability to attract tourism for hiking and outdoor recreation to that area.

This industry has no business ruining this state in such a manner.

My enthusiasm as a hiker endears me to this area.

When | was young, my father raised a small number of pigs. Even as few as he
had, the area is still evident of the destruction where he kept them. The natural
beauty of that area is gone and that was twenty years ago.

Please deny this permit.

Thank you,

Susan Chesser
Russellville, Arkansas
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